
From: Barbara Mackie  
Sent: June 18, 2018 9:31 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Deputation Re: Transit Hub 

 
Hi Wendy, 
 
Please accept my request for a deputation to council this evening in opposition of the transit hub 
recommendation to general committee. Specific concerns are directly related to location, funding, traffic 
and security. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Barbara 
  
Barbara Mackie 
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